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Email: adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 
Website: www.shamblehurst.co.uk 

Friday 28th June 2024  

Issue Number - 8 

Thursday 4th July 2024, 1:45pm -  
Summer Music Concert  

Friday 5th July 2024, 1:45pm -  
Summer Music Concert  

 
Wednesday 10th July or Thursday 11th July 2024 –  

Year 6 Paultons Park Trip  
 

Friday 12th July 2024 -  
Non Uniform Day (food bank)  

 
Monday 15th July 2024, 2:00pm and 5:30pm -  

Year 6 Leavers Performance  
 

Wednesday 17th July 2024, 2:00pm - 
 Year 6 Leavers Performance  

 
Thursday 18th July 2024, 6:00pm -  

Year 6 Leavers Party  
 

Friday 19th July 2024 -  
Non-Uniform Day, £1 donation Maggie’s Cancer Charity  

 

Friday 19th July 2024 -  
Last Day of Term  

(school finishes at normal 
time)  

mailto:adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk
http://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
We have had a brilliant transition day in school this week. All children seemed relaxed and happy, and were 

really engaged in their learning. This year we have chosen three picture books as our stimuli –  
 

          Year 1 and 2 are using    Year 3 and 4 are using   Year 5 and 6 are using  

               
 

On return in September the children will continue to complete work around these books, hopefully producing 
some exceptional outcomes. Hopefully, your child came home and told you all about it!! 

 
Reports are being written at the moment and will be with you on Friday 12th July. An optional final parents 

evening is then available on Wednesday 17th between 3:30 pm and 5:00pm. 

 
As mentioned in previous newsletters, we are saying goodbye to some staff members at the end of the year. 

Mrs Richards and Miss Bodkin, as well as Miss Smith in Year 1, Mr Walsh in Year 6 and Mrs Smith in Year 3. We 
would like to thank them all for their commitment to Shamblehurst and wish them the very best in their future 

roles. We welcome Ms Sophie Bambrick to our Year 3 team. 

 
We will be tightening up on our school uniform policy in the new year. We now offer a black PE hoody, which can 
be worn on PE days. We have these with our logo, but a plain black hoody is also acceptable. Our uniform for PE 

is a polo shirt or t shirt, red or white and black shorts, track suit bottoms or leggings. These should be plain. 
Children should not wear football kits on PE days, nor should they wear designer tracksuits.  We are incredibly 

inclusive and our uniform is very simple, so as to not impact those children with additional sensory needs. Please 
can we ask for support on this. 

 
We continue to ask that children only bring in their book bags to school. Book bags are available in the office. 
For our Year 6 leavers, if you have any pre-loved uniform you would like to donate to the school, we would be 

very grateful. 
 

Homework books have been ordered for Years 2 - Year 6. We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 
per child for the two books. The school, has offset the rest of the cost. We greatly appreciate your support on 

paying for these books and ensuring your child completes the set homework on a weekly basis. Payments can be 
made online via SCO Pay. 

 

 
 
       

 



 

Thank you all for your support for our school and we look forward for the final three weeks in school. 
 

Friday 12th July 2024 will be a Non-Uniform Day to support the Hedge End Food Bank - donation of food.  
 

Friday 19th July 2024 will be a Non-Uniform Day to support Maggie’s Cancer Charity - suggested £1 donation. 
 

Just a reminder that we break up on Friday 19th July 2024 at normal times.  
 

We still have places left for our Field Ferrets Summer club, starting Monday 22nd July 2024 to Friday 26th July 
2024, should anyone still require them.  

 

 

             
     

 
 
 
 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 



 

 

  

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 3rd May 2024   
Lemur Class - Grace 
Starfish Class - Emily 

Lion Class - Grace 
Giraffe Class - Sam 

Seahorse Class – Maisy 
Dolphin Class - Rachel 

Gecko Class - Jacob 
Koala Class - Oswald 

Bushbaby Class - Joseph G 
Meerkat Class - Chloe 

Jaguar Class - Cameron 
Snow Leopard Class - Tegan 

Tiger Class - Whole Class 
Cheetah Class - Molly 

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 10th May 2024   

Lemur Class - Anna 
Starfish Class - Riley 

Lion Class - Freya 
Giraffe Class - Evelyn 

Seahorse Class - Elsie-May 
Dolphin Class - Nevaya 

Gecko Class - Cullen 
Koala Class - Fatima 

Bushbaby Class - Keegan 
Meerkat Class – Mavey-Rose 

Jaguar Class - Zachary 
Snow Leopard Class - Whole Class 

Tiger Class - Olivia 
 

 
Celebration Certificate -  

Friday 7th June 2024   
Lemur Class - Harrison 
Starfish Class - Hugo 

Lion Class - Ethan 
Giraffe Class - Hugo 

Seahorse Class - Felix 
Dolphin Class - Rupert 
Gecko Class - Freddie F 

Koala Class - Amiyah-Rae 
Bushbaby Class - Michelle 

Meerkat Class - George 
Jaguar Class - Joey 

Snow Leopard Class - Ryan 
Tiger Class - Nimmi 
Cheetah Class - Mya 

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 21st June 2024   
Lemur Class - Anna A 
Starfish Class - Monty 

Lion Class - Violet 
Giraffe Class - Logan 
Seahorse Class – Zach 

Dolphin Class - George 
Gecko Class - Ella 

Koala Class - David 
Bushbaby Class - Joseph A 

Meerkat Class - Olivia 
Jaguar Class - Jack 

Snow Leopard Class - Ryan 
Tiger Class - Noah 

 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be at 
Shamblehurst from Monday 9th 
July to Monday 15th July 2024.  

We look forward to seeing you.  

Classes will be able to visit the 
Book Fair during the week.    

 
 



 

  

Our school calendar on our school website is regularly updated - please ensure this is 
checked if you are unsure.  

Library Books  

Please ensure that all school library books are 
returned to the library by Friday 5th July 2024 to 

enable us to complete our stock checks.  

Thank you!  

Lost Property  

Please ensure that you clearly name 
all of your children’s clothing.  

Please like and  
follow our  

Facebook page 
https://facebook.c
om/shamblehurst

primary/  

 
During the warmer weather, please ensure that 

your child brings a water bottle with them to 
school. Please ensure this is clearly named.  

Please also ensure that sun cream is applied 
before children come to school.  

School Dinners and Dinner Money  
= 

We shall be contacting parents, via text, email and phone to ensure all balances are cleared by 
the end of the academic year.  

We would like to remind you that school dinners must be paid for on the day of ordering, or in 
advance.  

£3.00 per day.  
Payments can be made either online, or via the office by cash or cheque (payable to HCC).  

There should be no outstanding balance on your child’s account. If an outstanding balance keeps 
occurring, these can be referred on to Hampshire County Council.  

If you think that you may be entitled to Free School Meals, you can check whether you are 
eligible here: 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants 

The majority of our 
communication is via email so 
please keep us updated with 

your contact information. 
 

Regular updates can be found 
on our social media pages - 
photos, videos, children’s 

work etc.  

https://facebook.com/shamblehurstprimary/
https://facebook.com/shamblehurstprimary/
https://facebook.com/shamblehurstprimary/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants


 

Year 1 enjoyed a visit from Dave Sharpe - Raptor X-Otics. He bought different animals 
for us to observe, touch and hold to help us further our learning on our enquiry ''Should 
Zoos Exist?’’ he bought animals from different animal classification groups including an 
owl, a python, a hedgehog, a giant African land snail and a crested gecko.  He talked to 
us about responsibility and sustainability and how zoos can help to protect species that 

are endangered or close to extinction.  
 

All the children were excited and curious, asking some fantastic questions. After the 
visit, Year 1 did some fantastic non-fiction, factual writing about what they had learned. 

 
Year 1 Team 

 

Last Tuesday in Year 1 we went to Marwell Zoo to support our enquiry 
question ‘Should Zoos Exist?’  

 
We had a fantastic day. It really helped us to embed our learning around 

animal classification groups and also to think more deeply about our 
concepts - care, responsibility, sustainability and belonging. 

All the children were amazing. We clocked up nearly 10 K whilst walking!  
 

We got to see so many of the amazing animals up close. Well done Year 1 
for being amazing and representing our school so well out in the 

community. 
 

Year 1 Team  

 



 

 
 

 
 
 

  

Year 4 had a great time at their fun day! They took part in a range of 
activities, including a silent disco, bouncy castle, scavenger hunt and a 

campfire with Mr Richards. 



 

  

On Friday 12th July 2024 we will be having a non-uniform day.  

In return, we are asking for a food donation to help towards the Hedge End Food Bank.  

The Hedge End Food Bank has kindly requested that they need the following items urgently:  

 
- Tinned chilli beans 

- Tinned custard 
- Tinned cream rice 

- Tinned fruit 
- Pasta Sauce 
- Tinned meat 

- Jam 
- Baked beans 

- UHT Milk 
 

Of course, the Hedge End Food Bank would be grateful for any food donation - every little 
helps!  

 
- tinned pies/ meat     - toothpaste  
- tinned soup                                     - deodorant                                                        
- pasta sauce                        - coffee 
- curry sauce     - tea                                                      
- tinned veg                                                     - washing up liquid                                         
- tinned sweetcorn/ tomatoes                 - toilet rolls                   
- rice pudding     - tins of chocolate/ sweets                         
- jam/ marmalade                       - tinned fruit                        
- soap                       - etc  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

A big well done to Joshua B in Year 6!  

Joshua was invited to a 2 week trial with 
Southampton Football Club, where he was 
successful in being offered a place on the 

Saints Player Development Programme for 
goalkeeper.  

Josh attended a soccer skills night playing at 
St. Mary’s Stadium.  

.  

 
 

 


